

UNIT 1: MY HOBBIES

B - BÀI TẬP VẬN DỤNG

I. Từ vựng

Exercise 1: Write the name of the hobby illustrated in the following pictures.



1. _____



2. _____



3. _____



4. _____



5. _____



6. _____

Exercise 2: Fill in the blank with given words or phrases.

<i>fashion</i>	<i>nature</i>	<i>monopoly</i>	<i>gymnastics</i>
<i>pottery</i>	<i>arranges flowers</i>	<i>watching movies</i>	
<i>reading books</i>	<i>playing sports</i>	<i>surfing the net</i>	

- Ann's really into _____. She goes to the cinema every weekend.
- I like _____. My favourite writer is Joanne Rowling.
- Ted's keen on _____. He plays for the school football team.
- John is not very keen on _____. He doesn't pay any attention to new trends in clothes.
- My friend, Joey sometimes _____ in her free time to decorate her room.
- Dave's really interested in playing board games such as _____ with his siblings.
- Peter loves _____ and he enjoys bird watching in the forest.
- I have taken up _____ as my new hobby. I hope to make my first cup of tea from clay.
- Jack doesn't like _____. He prefers outdoor games such as football.
- My brother is really fond of _____. He wants to stay strong and fit.

Exercise 3: Fill in the blank with the correct form of the word given at the end of the sentence.

- My father is an amateur _____. PHOTO
- She does _____ at school. GYMNAST
- He built up his _____ over a period of ten years. COLLECT
- You need a _____ license to fish in the lake. FISH
- She dreams of becoming a _____. SING
- Peter has an _____ hobby of watching people. USUAL
- Charles has long been _____ in photography. INTEREST
- She looks really _____ in the blue dress. LOVE
- They don't want to show their _____ towards each other. HATE
- He finds it difficult to express his _____. FEEL

II. Ngữ âm

Exercise 1: Put the words in the correct groups.

<u>bird</u>	<u>church</u>	<u>curtain</u>	<u>dirty</u>	<u>girl</u>
-------------	---------------	----------------	--------------	-------------

cle <u>ver</u>	n <u>ur</u> se	pu <u>rs</u> e	suff <u>er</u>	th <u>ir</u> d
wor <u>s</u> t	jo <u>ur</u> ney	l <u>ear</u> n	sug <u>a</u> r	cor <u>re</u> ct
s <u>u</u> pport	fig <u>ur</u> e	col <u>or</u>	he <u>ar</u> d	pre <u>fer</u>
oc <u>cc</u> ur	col <u>l</u> ect	con <u>ce</u> rt	potte <u>ry</u>	natur <u>e</u>
/ə/		/ɜ:/		

Exercise 2: Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from others.

1. A. world B. combine C. work D. word
2. A. bird B. circle C. thirty D. council
3. A. concert B. early C. desert D. prettier
4. A. error B. worst C. competitor D. monitor
5. A. university B. development C. pottery D. minister

Exercise 3: Choose the word whose main stress is different from the others.

1. A. pretty B. allow C. connect D. collect
2. A. simple B. narrow C. begin D. crazy
3. A. arrange B. reply C. apply D. careful
4. A. design B. invest C. manage D. adopt
5. A. recent B. frequent C. enjoy D. offer
6. A. useful B. afraid C. harmful D. clever
7. A. produce B. quiet C. peaceful D. lovely
8. A. expect B. deny C. able D. admire
9. A. answer B. mature C. forgive D. predict
10. A. propose B. supply C. detect D. tranquil

III. Ngữ pháp

Exercise 1: Provide the verb in the correct form of present simple.

1. The Browns usually (go) _____ fishing on Sundays.
2. My father (always/ have) _____ a coffee before he (leave) _____ for work in the

morning.

3. My mother (often/ not/ go) _____ to work by car but today she is driving.
4. Everyone (be) _____ happy about the new restaurant.
5. Mary (not/ look) _____ cheerful at the moment. I'm not sure what happened to her.
6. The train always (leave) _____ on time.
7. What time (the match/ begin) _____ tomorrow?
8. Both my friend and I (speak) _____ German very well.
9. The swimming pool (not open) _____ until 8 a.m.
10. (these sheep/ be) _____ raised in the local farm?
11. Doing exercises (help) _____ me stay healthy and fit.
12. Bad driving often (cause) _____ serious accidents.
13. The Olympic Games (take) _____ place every four years.
14. The Panama Canal (connect) _____ the Atlantic and Pacific oceans.
15. The young often (prefer) _____ surfing the net and making friends on social networking sites.

Exercise 2: Provide the verb in the correct form of future simple.

1. You don't have to wait for me. I (be) _____ very busy and can't come home early.
2. I hope that my brother (not/ get) _____ addicted to the social networking sites.
3. What (you/do) _____ this weekend?
4. I think I (take) _____ up egg carving as my new hobby.
5. (you/come) _____ and join our party this weekend?
6. (they/ be) _____ home at 10 o'clock?
7. A: I'm cold. - B: I (turn on) _____ the fire.
8. A: I'm moving house tomorrow. - B: I (come) _____ and help you.
9. A: There's someone at the door. - B: I (get) _____ it.
10. I (be) _____ there by four o'clock I promise.
11. If she passes the exam, she (be) _____ very happy.
12. If you eat all of that cake, you (feel) _____ sick.
13. It is hoped that the government (care) _____ more about the environment.
14. Do you think that he (recognize) _____ me?
15. Joan thinks the Red team (not/ win) _____ the next match because they are not as good as

the other team.

Exercise 3: Provide the correct form of the verb in present simple or future simple.

1. I'll call you when I (arrive) _____ at my hotel.
2. Jim (text) _____ you as soon as he (arrive) _____ at the station.
3. Let's eat dinner when our friend (get) _____ here.
4. Julie (be) _____ late tomorrow evening, so I've booked a table at a restaurant for 10 p.m.
5. As soon as I (be) _____ able to, I'm going to buy my favorite comic strips.
6. Please wait here until the secretary (call) _____ you.
7. I (get) _____ up early tomorrow morning and finish the report then.
8. The meeting (start) _____ at 9 a.m. tomorrow.
9. Before you (leave _____), please make sure you've turned off all the lights.
10. She (let) _____ us know later, when she's ready to leave.
11. I must clean my kitchen before my mother (come) _____ home.
12. I (wait) _____ until you're finished - then we can go.
13. John (study) _____ until he (know) all the answers.
14. My friend (think) _____ that it (rain) next weekend.
15. What do you want to do after the class (finish) _____?

Exercise 4. Provide the correct form of the verb given.

1. Mario (love/ spend) _____ time with his family.
2. Lorena (like/ listen) _____ to French songs at home.
3. My grandma (prefer/ knit) _____ jumpers for me to watching TV.
4. Elsa has a farm but she (not like/ feed) _____ the hens.
5. The Smiths (be) _____ fond of (have) _____ parties at the weekend.
6. Margaret (dislike/ eat) _____ vegetables at any time.
7. Sarah visits the dentist twice a year. He (loathe/ have) _____ pains in her teeth.
8. My grandma (detest) _____ the smell of cigarettes so my grandpa must give up smoking.
9. Juan (prefer/ play) _____ video games to anything else so his parents are very disappointed.
10. My uncle (hate/ read) _____ magazines. He prefers newspapers.

C - BÀI TẬP LUYỆN TẬP

Exercise 1: Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from others.

1. A. clever B. watercolor C. evidence D. different
2. A. network B. competitor C. worldwide D. worst
3. A. account B. apply C. allow D. amateur
4. A. monopoly B. collect C. model D. neighbor
5. A. carve B. arrange C. answer D. laugh

Exercise 2: Choose the word whose main stress is different from the others.

1. A. hobby B. nature C. bottle D. collect
2. A. monopoly B. pottery C. carpentry D. history
3. A. arrange B. photo C. cycling D. gardening
4. A. relax B. amazed C. fascinate D. develop
5. A. ancient B. admit C. detest D. regret

Exercise 3: Fill in the blank with the given words.

<i>collect</i>	<i>monopoly</i>	<i>adores</i>	<i>clay</i>	<i>detest</i>
<i>displaying</i>	<i>expensive</i>	<i>arranging</i>	<i>instrument</i>	<i>unusual</i>

1. My favorite pastime activity is _____ flowers because it makes me calm.
2. I often _____ bottle caps and use them for my DIY projects.
3. In _____, you roll two dice to move around the game board, buying and trading houses and hotels.
4. My father suggests that I should take up pottery in this summer vacation and try making a flower vase from _____.
5. My mother loves buying flowers and _____ them in the living room to decorate it.
6. My best friend invites me to join his guitar club but I refuse because I think playing an _____ is difficult.
7. I love photography but it is too _____ for me to buy a high-quality camera.
8. Joana _____ playing with her pet in her free time to relieve work stress.
9. It is such a coincidence that both my friend and I _____ video chatting.
10. Some friends of mine think that it is _____ to keep a turtle as pet.

Exercise 4: Provide the correct tense of the verbs (present simple or future simple).

1. Do you want to come with us for dinner? I'm sorry but my drama class (start) _____ at nine and doesn't finish till eleven.
2. I hope that the weather (be) _____ fine tomorrow.
3. Ms. Brown (make) _____ a chocolate cake tonight.
4. Sally (not/ go) _____ to the party this weekend without me.
5. I (meet) _____ my cousin from Germany tomorrow.
6. I can't talk right now. I (be) _____ really busy. I (call) _____ you later.
7. The service at the new restaurant is exceptional and it (be) _____ reasonably inexpensive.
8. (you/bring) _____ me the documents tomorrow?
9. When you (arrive) _____ in Hanoi, call my friend Minh. He (show) _____ you around the city and help you get situated.
10. If it (snow) _____ this weekend, we (go) _____ skiing near Lake Tahoe.
11. Your father (plan) _____ to pick you up after school today at 3:00 o'clock. He (meet) _____ you across the street near the ice cream shop. If something happens and he cannot be there, I (pick) _____ you up instead.
12. I promise you that I (not/ tell) _____ your secret to anybody. Even if somebody (ask) _____ me about what happened that day, I (not/ reveal) _____ the truth to a single person.

Exercise 5: Provide the correct form of the word give.

1. My mom has bought me an _____ doll for my birthday. ADORE
2. These meetings _____ go on for hours. USUAL
3. He is a professional stamp _____. COLLECT
4. Swimming is a very _____ way of staying in shape. ENJOY
5. I can only afford an _____ hotel due to a lack of money. EXPENSIVE

Exercise 6: Underline the mistake in each of the following sentences and correct it.

1. _____ I'd hate to live in London because it is raining all the time.
2. _____ If Vera will keep drinking, she will lose her job soon.
3. _____ Our teacher encourages us to take in swimming because it is good for our health.
4. _____ The Danube River is a beautiful river and it will flow through Vienna, Austria.
5. _____ Today after I get out of class, I go to a movie with some friends.
6. _____ Do you enjoy playing aerobics in your free time?

7. _____ Jim finds reading books is boring and he prefers watching TV.
8. _____ The police is responsible for keeping the citizens safe.

Exercise 7: Fill in the blank with the correct form of DO, PLAY, GO.

1. It is dangerous to _____ skating on that lake.
2. He likes _____ a good game of chess from time to time.
3. Pete rarely _____ swimming in the river.
4. (you) _____ dancing with me this weekend?
5. This summer my father will teach me to _____ judo every day.
6. He has been learning _____ aerobics for several years now.
7. He wants _____ cricket at the national level.
8. My daughter always needs someone to _____ with her.
9. I hope I will be able _____ the cello well in the future.
10. We decide _____ aerobics regularly to keep fit.

Exercise 8: Choose the best answer.

There are many different kinds of sports that are undertaken by a wide (1) _____ of different people. Some people do sport for their career and other people purely do sport for (2) _____. Some sports, like cricket, require the use of a lot of equipment, while others need very little in (3) _____ to successfully play a game in that sport. Some people use public playing (4) _____ to play sport for free, while other sports such as squash, tennis, badminton and table tennis are usually paid for on an hourly basis in the comfort of a local (5) _____ centre.

(Source: <https://www.excellentesl4u.com/>)

- | | | | |
|------------------|-------------|---------------|------------|
| 1. A. many | B. variety | C. number | D. choice |
| 2. A. recreation | B. creation | C. creativity | D. create |
| 3. A. so | B. such | C. order | D. same |
| 4. A. courses | B. fields | C. locations | D. venues |
| 5. A. entertain | B. hobby | C. enjoy | D. leisure |

Exercise 9: Reading the following passage and put the tick in the correct box.

Emma, runner

I've been running for two years. I used to only run 1 or 2 kilometres, but now I run approximately 10. My speed is also improving. In Brighton, I've joined a jogging club. I had never met any of the members before, but now I consider them my friends. When my father was younger, he was a good runner who

was quite fit, but he stopped after injuring his knee. In fact, I need to order a new pair of running shoes which will be just a simple pair. I don't believe that the more expensive ones help you run faster!

Mia, skateboarder

Most evenings, I go skating in the park. I know that's a lot, but the park is only a minute or two away from my house, and I usually spend a couple of hours there if my friends are around. My cousin, who is quite talented at skateboarding, occasionally joins US, and he teaches me a few new moves. I'm getting better all the time!

Charlotte, rock climber

My best friend suggested I start rock climbing, and now we both do it. My friend's mother drives us once or twice a month, but I'd like to do it once a week. I had no idea you needed so much equipment when I first started, and it isn't cheap! But I love it. Climbing is something I don't think I'll ever grow tired of doing!

(Source: <https://www.esleschool.com/teen-hobbies/>)

Questions	Emma	Mia	Charlotte
1. Who has made new friends because of her hobby?			
2. Who does her hobby in a park?			
3. Who says she is getting better at her hobby?			
4. Who has a family member that has the same hobby?			
5. Who wants to do her hobby more often?			

Exercise 10: Rewrite the following sentences so that the meaning does not change.

1. Some of my classmates start playing musical instrument for pleasure.

→ Some of my classmate take

2. Peter loves hanging out with his friend after school.

→ Peter is fond

3. Because I don't have much free time, I will not take up eggshell carving.

→ Because of

4. Joana is really interested in carving eggshells.

→ Joana finds

5. My friend often spends at least one hour playing sports every day.

→ It takes